
Counting People Because 

People Count 

March 15, 2020 

Benevolent                       $306.00 

Contribution                  $8,863.00 

Weekly Needs            $13,406.31 

        Missions 

Total Needed           $130,000.00 

Total Pledged           $116,911.25 

Given to Date             $49,886.00 

Given this Week                $1,256.00 

 

 
Our Digital Worship Service is available at 

our Tenth & Broad website. You can 

watch the service, see any  

announcements, reach youth and  

children’s videos and more each week. 

 

Click for Digital Worship Service 

March 22, 2020 

Order of Service  
 

Prayer - Wendell Burnam 

Message - Ken Holsberry 

Shepherding Prayer - Don Wallace 

 

 

 

 

 

Throughout the week, you can find  

digital devotionals, games, and resources 

for children and youth on our Tenth & 

Broad website.  

 

You can also subscribe to T&B’s YouTube 

channel and Facebook pages for  

resources and links. Check out the  

website for more information. 

Don’t forget to make your regular 

contribution commitment.  Online 

giving is available or giving can be 

mailed or dropped off at the building. 

A locked box is now available inside 

the Atrium for after office hour  

contributions. Call the office if you 

need the door entry code. 

ONLINE GIVING 

ALL members have access!  

Go to: tenthandbroad.org 

and click on “Member” or 

click here  

This is the 

modified 

bulletin for 

3-22-2020.  

 

Praise God 

from whom 

all blessings 

flow! 

 

The Blessing Box 

needs donations now 

more than ever while 

the Sonshine House 

is closed.  You can 

bring your donations 

to the church 

 building at any time.   

https://www.tenthandbroad.org/digital-worship-service/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCF-2JO9WBFePK5Lp-qJsOww
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCF-2JO9WBFePK5Lp-qJsOww
https://www.facebook.com/tenthandbroad/
https://www.tenthandbroad.org/realm
https://www.tenthandbroad.org/right-now-media-video-library/

